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appy New year to all Really Wrecked anglers, and may I be the first person doing so not to mention the new millennium. Damn, I just did. Ah well, start as you mean to go on – stupidly and incompetently in my case. Sadly, there’s no news of a fishy nature to report, just a few notices and some dates for your diary.





Dinner date


You’ll no doubt be counting down the days until the inaugural Really Wrecked annual dinner and awards ceremony. It takes place this Saturday the 22nd of January in the back room at the Dorset Arms in Lewes. We’re meeting in the bar at 7.30pm, with dinner scheduled to start at 8pm, so don’t be late.


If you haven’t yet told Adam of your menu preferences, PHONE HIM IMMEDIATELY on 01273 478886 (home) or 01306 743744 (work) to ensure that you aren’t supping thin gruel while the rest of us tuck into vast pies and puddings (or Adam Frost, as they have become known). The cost of the meal is £12.95 a head, but this does not include the cost of any alcohol, so bring enough to cover your enormous bar bill as well as the grub.


As this is a deeply formal event, we’d very much like to see everyone in black tie or a lounge suit. If you don’t have one/can’t borrow one/don’t want to wear one, don’t worry, we won’t turn you away, but you will find yourself at the wrong end of a lot of cruel and unnecessarily personal quips and remarks – both on the night and in the next few newsletters. 


After dinner, we will be making a number of presentations and awards to club members whose catches have been particularly excellent this year. If anyone would like to get up say a few words or, even better, make a complete drunken fool of him or herself, after the awards is the time to do it.





Fishing dates


We’ve got some fishing trips coming up, but some of the dates have changed since the last newsletter, so check your availability and phone Adam:


Friday 28th January 2000


Friday 25th February


Monday March 20th


The first two are likely to be codding trips, while with any luck the last trip will feature lots of fat spring pollack.





Weymouth trips


I’ve also booked up two trips to Weymouth, and Adam is filling the places now. The first trip is on Friday 14th April, when we’ll be drifting the Shambles bank for plaice up to 6lb and turbot over 20lb.


There are eight places aboard Ken Leicester’s boat Bonwey, and I’ve booked the eight into the Sailor’s Return that evening, so you’ll be able to relax and get drunk afterwards instead of facing a long drive back home. Ken’s boat costs £25 a head, and the Sailor’s Return is £14 for the night.


The second trip is our annual two day/ three night extravaganza. We’ll get down to Weymouth on the evening of Thursday the 27th of July, so we can be ready to fish on the Friday and Saturday, before setting off home on Sunday. There are 16 places available for this one, and everyone will have a day inshore fishing for species like bream, tope, huss and rays, and a day’s offshore wrecking.


The boat hire will total around £65 a head, so with the B & B the total cost is likely to be around £115 including bait. The total cost to your liver could be much higher. 


We always catch lots of fish and have a real laugh, so phone Adam now and book your place.


See you on Saturday,


Ben
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Where’s my Redgill?

















